
 
 

COVID-19 Update for March 23 Regarding 
Ontario and Quebec 
 
The provinces of Ontario and Quebec today announced the mandatory closure of all 
"non-essential" businesses, effective 11:59 p.m. on Tuesday, March 24. TMX has been 
in continuous communication with governments and regulators in both provinces 
throughout this crisis. TMX services are considered essential services in support of the 
Finance Sector's critical infrastructure and as a result, our business operations will 
remain fully operational and our offices open in those provinces. All components of 
critical TMX infrastructure, including our marketplaces and our post-trade services, will 
continue to operate on a regular schedule. 
 
For more information contact ​TMX Market Operations​ at ​(416) 947-4705​. 
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